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OCTOBER REPORT

Dear To All Praying Partners, 

 

Ps 46:1 “God is our refuge and strength, a very present help in trouble.”  

 

Gree!ngs to all of you. May His grace and mercy abound in you always. For us here, we’re all okay. 

We thank God for surviving the recent two strong storms that struck our country. But were 

grieved to hear of our fellow Filipinos who were greatly affected by the storms in the recent 

calamity, especially in southern Luzon where the storms concentrated. Many lost their lives and 

a great number lost their houses and livelihoods. I am mostly concerned with those churches that 

were destroyed and the believers that were affected. Please pray for them, and if you can be of 

help in a greater way please do so as I am also encouraging my people to do so also.  

 

We concluded our soul-winning emphasis month (October) last Sunday 

with rejoicing as our guest speaker challenged us to win more souls to Christ. 

Some of our people surrendered their lives to win souls for Christ. I hope 

and pray that they will truly be involved in soulwinning and that more be 

involved also. We praised God also for several visitors who received Christ as 

their Savior.  

 

A7er our a7ernoon service, we conducted a bap!smal 

service at the river where we usually bap!zed our 

converts. Five believers followed the Lord in water 

bap!sm. One of those is Sis. Dinah who was saved during 

our “Friends Sunday” two years ago. At first, she was very 

hesitant and full of excuses to be bap!zed due to her 

vices that she couldn’t give up. But at last, she 

surrendered her life to God and followed the Lord in water bap!sm.  

 

Please pray for our coming Christmas gi7-giving for kids in December. Our Young people will be 

raising funds beginning this November through Christmas caroling where they go to various 

houses to sing Christmas songs. We desire to give gi7s to children from our Sunday School and 

those indigent children in our community. Please pray for the success of this endeavor.  

Please pray also for my present eye problem. My vision is ge<ng blurred li=le by li=le.  

Thank you very much for all your prayers and support for our ministry here. Lord bless you all.  

 

In Christ, 

Bro. Manny, Sis. Violy, Hannah, Joyce, Karen and Precious. 


